No. EDN-HE(9)5-5/2022-23 (DDHE)-Kullu

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh

e-mail id:- dhe-sml-hp@gov.in

Dated : Shimla-171001, the May, 2022

To
1) All the Principals,
Govt.Colleges/Govt. Sanskrit Colleges/JLN Fine Arts College/GCTE in
Himachal Pradesh
2) All the Deputy Director of Higher Education in Himachal Pradesh
Subject:- Regarding setting up of Mobile Communication Tower on Government
Premises.
Memo,

With reference to the Director Department of Information Technology Govt. of
HP vide Notification No. DIT-Dev(IT)2005(Misc)-96 dated 21-06-2017 on the subject cited above.
The copy of the same can be downloaded from URL: http://himachaldit.gov.in/page/Mobile-Com-

Towers.aspx

In this context, it is informed that as per the DIT Notification No. DIT-
Dev(IT)2005(Misc)-96 dated 21-06-2017 sub clause 5.2(v) of clause 5 of the said notification "the
Installation of Mobile Communication Towers shall not be permissible within the premises of Schools,
Colleges and Hospitals as well as on the adjoining land/building within 3 meters from the boundary of
premises of schools,colleges and hospitals. Also Antenna(e) shall not be directed/positioned towards
any school/college/hospital building"

Hence the permission may not be granted as per sub clause 5.2(v) clause 5. Also
informed to all the institutions working under your control.

(Dr. Amerjeet K. Sharma)
Director of Higher Education
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(Dr. Amerjeet K. Sharma)
Director of Higher Education
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